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When I started thinking about what I would write for this newsletter, I came across an article 
written for our 2020 cancelled convention. That writing was a summary of the annual events we 
weren’t able to hold last year in our  
parishes. Here we are almost a year later and still having to re-arrange things that we do. 

When we are not able to get together, whether it be cancelation because of snow and ice, 
illness, or unforeseen acts of God, we need to consider things we will focus on when we are 
together again. This may be a great time to re-vamp our entire year!  

Convention 

Coming up on June 12 will be the 66th Annual MDCCW Convention, to be held virtually. There 
is still hope that the NCCW 101st Anniversary Convention will be held in Alexandria, VA, in 
August. If it is decided that convention will be virtual only, anyone should be able to be a part of 
three days of education and fun with women from all over the country: attending a convention 
from the comfort of your own home!  

How do we stay in touch and keep our members upbeat when we can’t get together? A phone 
call, Email or text helps to make sure everyone is staying healthy and positive. Possibly you 
share a prayer or a special message. It is most important that we know our group members are  
staying upbeat, as we figure out ways to stay social when we can’t see each other.  

Stay positive and your enthusiasm will rub off on other people. Share ideas and smiles when 
you are together, and you just may get a few new members!  

 

 

 


